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February 19, 2021 
 

Three emergency daycares available during Spring break for essential 
workers 

 
Dear parents: 
 
There will be three emergency daycares available during Spring break from (March 
1st to 5th inclusively).  They are Pierre de Coubertin 4700 Lavoisier, St. Leonard H1R 
1T9, John Caboto Academy 8955 Meunier, Ahuntsic H2N 1W3, and Westmount Park 
(North Campus) 5100 Cote St Luc, Montreal H3W 2G9.  
 
Emergency daycare services are provided under exceptional circumstances to 
parents who have no other option. Moreover, they are reserved for the children of 
parents who hold jobs that are on the list of essential services entitling them to 
emergency daycare services.1 
In accordance with government recommendations for limiting the risks of spreading 
the virus, these services should only be used by parents who are entitled to them 
and for whom it is the only option allowing them to report to work. Therefore, 
families with one parent at home—even if that parent is teleworking—should avoid 
using these services. 
 

Registration 
If you will need to use these services, an online registration form will be available 
as of February 19th 2021.  
 
https://www.quebec.ca/en/family-and-support-for-individuals/emergency-
daycare-services/ 
 
Parents are asked to register their children in advance by filling out the online form, 
but it will be possible to register in-person in the morning. Parents must register 
each of their children for each day that services are required. Upon your arrival at 
the emergency school daycare, you will be asked to fill out an information sheet.  
 
No meal services will be offered, and no snacks will be provided. Please send a cold 
lunch or a hot meal in an insulated container. No other types of lunches are 
accepted. 
Thank you for your ongoing efforts to support your children in this extraordinary 
context.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
S. Rebelo 

                                    
1 The list of jobs considered essential services is available on the Québec.ca website.  


